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President’s Message ” pal it

The S word I am glad to use this month is SPRING, maybe SUMMER!
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EVERGREEN NEWCOMERS AND NEIGHBORS

The Evergreen
Newcomers and
Neighbors C(ENN)
is open to all
residents of the
Evergreen area,
regardless of the
length of
residency. ENN'’s
mission is to
provide
opportunities for
its members to
meet others
through social
events and activity
groups. Activity
groups are listed
on the last page

of this newsletter.
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The summer birds are back at our house. We have seen wild hen and tom turkeys, along
with Western Tanagers, Evening and Black-headed grosbeaks. I've included a picture of
the “not so rare” Colorado Black hummingbird!

May was a bus’y month for ENN.
At the Board meeting held May 7th, the Board approved the following slate for the
2018/2019 ENN Board:

President - John Dunlop, Vice President - Bob Luhrs, Treasurer - Sue Dunlop, Secretary -
Carol Hanback, Activities - Frank McVeigh, Community Outreach - Craig & Gail Gardner,
Hospitality - Laurie Limbert, Membership - Bob Fudge, Newsletter - Diana Smith,
Publicity - Carol Zimmerman and Webmaster - Sylvia Stafford.

Sylvia and Jim Stafford did a great job in arraigning our Happy Hour in May at The Bistro
in Marshdale! That is always one of our most popular venues and it sold out in record
time.
The ENN Summer Party is set for June 14th at Keys on the Green. More info is in the
newsletter.

My mother always told me “many hands make for light work”. That is true for ENN as
well.

With that in mind I want to say a heartfelt “Thank You” to those Board members that will
not be returning next year; Maureen Taillon - Secretary, Kate McCollum - Hospitality,
Denise Thelen - Newsletter, Jim Stafford - Programs and Social and Debra Cope -
Publicity.
All the Board members, myself excluded, put in many hours to make sure things run
smoothly. ENN would not be as popular as it is without the dedication of the current and
past Board members and Activity Leaders.
Thank you all very much!
John

P:S!

YOU are needed on the 2018/2019 ENN Board! The Board positions of Nominating Chair
and two folks to Co-Chair Programs and Social are still needed to complete the Board for
next year!

If you are interested in any of these positions or would like to find out more, please

L& contact me at president@evergreennewcomers.com or give me a call at 720-287-3685.




June 2018 ENN Guys Breakfast

The ENN Guys Breakfast is always the second Tuesday of
each month. We gather at 8:30 AM at the designated
location for a good meal and lots of “guy” talk. Usually, by
9:45 we are done and ready to take on the day.

In May we had 23 guys meet at the Lariat Lodge for a
bountiful breakfast of farm fresh eggs, country bacon and
sausage, fresh fruit, breakfast potatoes, grits and pastries
from Vivian’s Gourmet!

Our breakfast in June will be at DW’s 285 Diner, 25597
Conifer Rd. Itis in the Kings Sooper’s shopping center in
Conifer.
Guys, if you

ENN June 2018 Page 2






